

III. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning.

1. The teacher punished her students because they are lazy.

A. disciplined B. taught C. learned D. did

2. She wears a lot of bright colours. A. takes off B. puts on C. offers D. makes

3. This test is really hard.

A. difficult B. intelligent C. bad D. lucky

4. He became famous suddenly.

A. smart B. well-known C. stupid D. amazing

5. Doing morning exercises is an (a) exciting activity for students.

A. boring B. happy C. hard D. interesting

6. Ha Anh always gets up early, so she is usually early for school.

A. soon B. hard C. on time D. at work

IV. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning.

1. My mother's very young.

A. old B. elderly C. youthful D. normal

2. It's very kind of you to help us.

A. beautiful B. mean C. good D. bad

3. She looks very healthy.

A. hungry B. thin C. unhealthy D. good

4. She was a strong swimmer.

A. hard B. thick C. weak D. beautiful

5. Be careful of your health.

A. smart B. beautiful C. big D. careless

6. You're really hard-working, so you often get good marks.

A. amazing B. funny C. clever D. lazy

7. Food in this country is getting very expensive.

A. fresh B. rare C. overpriced D. cheap

8. My computer is noticeably slower than before.

A. faster B. lower C. shorter D. higher

III. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning.

1. The teacher punished her students because they are lazy.

A. disciplined B. taught C. learned D. did

2. She wears a lot of bright colours. A. takes off B. puts on C. offers D. makes

3. This test is really hard.

A. difficult B. intelligent C. bad D. lucky

4. He became famous suddenly.

A. smart B. well-known C. stupid D. amazing

5. Doing morning exercises is an (a) exciting activity for students.

A. boring B. happy C. hard D. interesting

6. Ha Anh always gets up early, so she is usually early for school.

A. soon B. hard C. on time D. at work

IV. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning.

1. My mother's very young.

A. old B. elderly C. youthful D. normal

2. It's very kind of you to help us.

A. beautiful B. mean C. good D. bad

3. She looks very healthy.

A. hungry B. thin C. unhealthy D. good

4. She was a strong swimmer.

A. hard B. thick C. weak D. beautiful

5. Be careful of your health.

A. smart B. beautiful C. big D. careless

6. You're really hard-working, so you often get good marks.

A. amazing B. funny C. clever D. lazy

7. Food in this country is getting very expensive.

A. fresh B. rare C. overpriced D. cheap

8. My computer is noticeably slower than before.

A. faster B. lower C. shorter D. higher

VIII. Choose A, B, C or D for each gap in the following sentences

1. He ate a lot of fried food, so he _____ fat quickly.

- A. get B. got C. gets D. will get

2. The Japanese eat a lot of fish and healthy food, _____ they live for a long time.

- A. so B. because C. or D. but

3. Mr Buong _____ English more than a year ago but he can speak it very well.

- A. learns B. learn C. learned D. learns

4. Nam _____ swimming yesterday because it was cold.

- A. didn't went B. didn't go C. doesn't go D. wasn't go

5. Mr Buong _____ his old bike to the child in his village yesterday.

- A. to donate B. donate C. donates D. donated

6. *Be a Buddy* _____ education for street children last year.

- A. providing B. provides C. provided D. provide

7. Mr Buong _____ books for poor children now.

- A. collect B. collects C. is collecting D. collected

8. She _____ vegetables for an orphanage last summer.

- A. grew B. grow C. growing D. grows

9. Ngoc loves _____ outdoors with trees and flowers.

- A. to be B. be C. being D. A & C

10. I think 10 years from now more people _____ going to work by bicycle.

- A. to enjoy B. will enjoy C. enjoying D. enjoy

11. We came to the remote village and _____ meals for homeless children.

- A. cooked B. offered C. do D. made

12. Nam _____ litter in the river last Sunday. A. picks up B. picked up C. pick up D. picking up

13. Nam and Huy often _____ small children in their village last year.

- A. tutors B. tutored C. tutoring D. will tutor

14. You can help young children by _____ them to do homework before or after school.

- A. doing B. offering C. teaching D. helping

15. Nam often _____ the plants in his garden every weekend.

- A. waters B. will water C. watered D. water

- A.goes B.to go C.went D.will go
10. There..... ten boys in the party last week. A.had B.were C.was D.are
11. The boysin the school yard yesterday morning.
- A.didn't B.weren't C.wasn't be D.aren't
12. They oftensmall children in their village.
- A.tutor B.tutored C.will tutor D.tutoring
13. Miss Liena new car 2 years ago. A.hasn't C.is having C.had D.is going to have
14. Namto class late 4 weeks ago. A.went B.is going C.will go D.goes
15. Tom and his friendsthe plants in their neighbourhood every weekend.
- A.water B.clean C.donate D.pick up

IV. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning.

1. I'll take care of the baby while you go shopping.
- A. go out B. be careful C. build D. look after
2. I was so proud that my son had been chosen for the national team
- A. natural B. glad C. flooded D. homeless

V. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning.

1. He picks up litter in the school yard. A. throw B. clean C. new D. young
2. I live in an urban city. A. peaceful B. the countryside C. noisy D. normal

VI. Find the mistake and correct it in each following sentence.

1. He playing (A) the (B) guitar at (C) his brother's wedding (D) last night.
2. The (A) bus will leave (B) the (C) station at (D) 6 a.m yesterday morning.
3. She used to ride (A) a bike to (B) school when (C) she is (D) a very young girl.
4. Mr Quan didn't went (A) to the movies (B) with (C) us yesterday morning because he was (D) sick.
5. Three years (A) ago, Mr Hieu plays (B) soccer with (C) his children in (D) the yard.
6. Last week, she writed (A) two letters (B) to (C) her parents in (D) the countryside.

IV. Find the word which has different sound in the underlined part.

VII. Mark the letter A, B, C or D that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress

1. A. flooded B. board game C. donate D. collect
2. A. teenager B. homeless C. orphanage D. exchange

.....
2. She / come / home / very late / last night

.....
3. You/ smoke/ because /it/bad/your health.

.....
4. He/ start/ the hobby/ when/ he/ 9.

5. Eating/ fresh fish/ make/ you smarter..

→

6. I/ love / basketball / volleyball. / watching / and

→

7. some / She / bought / last weekend / interesting / books.

→

8. You / go / see / doctor, / or / you / go to / now / rest. / the / can / and / can / bed / and.

→

III. Choose the best answer to complete the following sentence.

1. Weold textbooks to children in rural areas.

A.see B.play C.buy D.donate

2. She.....the letter and then read it. A.opened B.opens C.will open D.is opening

3. Hean English song at the party last Wednesday. A.sings B.is singing C.sang D.to sing

4. Listen! The birdsoutside the window.

A. are sing B. sing C. are singing D. sang

5. Three years ago, my sister and I.....to Phong Nha cave with my family.

A. go B. will go C. went D. am going

6. Mr Buongsome apples for the party three weeks ago.

A. buys B. will buy C. bought D. didn't bought

7. Nam and his sister.....English in class this morning.

A. didn't spoke B. speaked C. didn't speak D. weren't speak

8. Miss Lan spent an hour.....her homework last Sunday.

A. doing B. did C. does D. to do

9. Mr Buong.....to visit the U.S.A twice a week.

5. Why do many people take part in community service?

III. WRITING **A. Mark letter A, B, C or D to indicate the part that needs correcting.**

1. I took up my hobby when I come back home from the Art Gallery.

A B C D

2. My brother did not goes to class to learn how to paint last year.

A B C D

3. The lakes are full of rubbish. We shouldn't ask our friends to clean them this Sunday.

A B C D

4. Amy likes makes pottery very much

A B C D

B. Rearrange the following words or phrases to have complete sentences. (0,5 pt)

1. a lot of vitamins/ Fruit and vegetables/ have.

.....

2. friends/ out/ We/ on/ like/ going/ with/ our/ Sundays/.

.....

C. Rewrite the following sentences so that their meaning stays the same as the first

1. My brother likes doing karate tiwce a week. (interested)

→ My brother.....

2. My mother gets up early. I get up early, too..

→ My mother

3. My school has 50 classrooms. → There are

4. She loves collecting old comic books. (fond of)

→ She

5. How much do these shoes cost? (What)

→ What

6. She usually does her homework for two hours. (spends)

→ She spends

D. Complete the following sentences, using suggested words and phrases

1. Hoa /enjoy/ make/dollhouses/ free time.

A. home-made food and fast food

B. junk food and home-made food

C. fast food and junk food

D. home-made food

4. If we skip meals, we will have .

A. bad effects on our health

B. stomachache

C. fast food

D. junk food

5. According to the passage, too much smoking and drinking can lead to .

A. unhealthy habits

B. health problems

C. weight loss

D. stomach diseases.

C. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to fill each blank in the following

I have a very interesting and (1) _____ hobby. I make short video clips with my digital camera. It was my birthday present from my parents last year. Since then, I have (2) _____ three short films. It's great fun! I started asking my friends and relatives to take (3) _____ in the films. I have tried to write the story for my video clips. When I have finished the script, I make copies for the "actors". Each scene is small and they can look at the words just (4) _____ we start filming. We film at the weekend in my neighborhood, (5) _____ no one has to travel far. When the video clip is finished, I invite all the "actors" and we watch the film at my house.

1. A. enjoyable

B. enjoyed

C. enjoying

D. enjoy

2. A. done

B. made

C. played

D. watched

3. A. scene

B. role

C. part

D. Film

4. A. until

B. after

C. only

D. before

5. A. so

B. because

C. but

D. although

D. Read the text carefully then answer the questions.

Community service is work done by a person or group of people that benefits others. It is often done near the area where you live, so your own community gets the benefits of your work. You do not get paid to perform community service, but get to learn a lot. Community service can help many different groups of people, even animals and the environment. Community service is often organized through a local group, such as a place of worship, school, or non-profit organization, or you can start your own community service projects. Community service can even involve raising funds by donating used goods or selling used goods like clothing.

Many people participate in community service because they enjoy helping others and improving their community.

1. What is community service? _____

2. Where is community service often done?

3. Is community service a paying job?

4. What groups of people can community service help?

- A. Did B. Do C. Were D. Are

Choose odd one out.

12. A. pepper B. cucumber C. sauce D. onion.
 13. A. sing B. street C. house D. building
 14. A. homeless B. elderly C. donation D. disabled

II. READING A. . Choose the word which best fits each gap:

What do you like doing best (1) your spare time? My cousin Paul likes going for walks in the country and (2) photos. Sometimes he goes out with his friends, and they (3)at the park or at the beach. They always (4)a good time. His brother Chris isn't (5)on walking. He spends most of the time at home.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------|------------|----------|
| 1.A. for | B. when | C. in | D. at |
| 2.A. making | B. having | C. taking | D. doing |
| 3.A. enjoy | B. have fun | C. hobby | D. go |
| 4.A. have | B. make | C. do | D. like |
| 5.A. interested | B. out | C. decided | D. keen |

B. Read the following passage and choose the best answer

There are habits that we should avoid so that we can have a healthy life. Most people are stuck to the screens of mobile phones these days. This is an unhealthy habit we should get rid of right away. Watching too much TV or spending too much time on computer is also something we should avoid. It is bad for our eyes, and sitting for a long time can lead to backache.

Many of us are too busy to cook, so we have fast food and junk food. Those kinds of food contains a lot of fat, salt, and sugar, which have bad effects on our health. It is time to watch out on our eating habit of fast food and junk food. We should eat home-made food. This will not only keep us healthy but also in good shape.

Many of us are so busy that we skip our meals. There is a tendency of skipping breakfast. If we skip meals, we will have stomachache.

Smoking and drinking are the two things that make us unhealthy. Too much smoking and drinking can lead to a lot of health problems, even cancer.

1. What is the passage about?

- A. The ways for us to avoid habits B. Habits and diseases
 C. The reasons why we have habits D. Some habits that lead to unhealthy life

2. Which of the following is a good thing to do?

- A. get rid of unhealthy habits B. use mobile phones for a long time
 C. eat less home-made food D. watch too much TV

3. What kinds of food have bad effects on our health?

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP KIỂM TRA GIỮA KÌ ANH 7

119

I. PHONETICS, VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR (2,5 pts)

Choose the word whose underlined is pronounced differently from that of the rest: (Chọn ra một từ gạch chân có phát âm khác với từ còn lại)

1. A. stopped B. lived C. played D. arrived
2. A. nurse B. picture C. surf D. return
3. A. bird B. girl C. sister D. first
4. A. started B. looked C. helped D. washed

Which word has a different main stress? (Chọn ra một từ có trọng âm khác)

5. A. provide B. donate C. elderly D. collect
6. A. sunburn B. protein C. mountainous D. Volunteer

Choose the best answer:

1. My family enjoys because we can sell vegetables and flowers for money.
A. cooking B. gardening C. dancing D. reading
2. I forgot to wear a sun hat today and I got a
A. toothache B. earache C. backache D. headache
3. Traditional volunteer activities include money for people in need, cooking and giving food.
A. rising B. raising C. getting D. taking
4. Spend time play computer games because it's not good for your eyes.
A. more B. less C. much D. most
5. - "What should we do to help homeless people?" - "....."
A. Plant trees in the garden B. Tell them to have a rest
C. Play sports every day D. Donate them food and clothes
6. Watching too much television is not good you or your eyes.
A. for B. at C. with D. to
7. The Japanese eat a lot of fish and healthy food, they live for a long time.
A. so B. because C. or D. but
8. We usually lunch at school.
A. have B. has C. haves D. are have
9. My brother enjoys judo.
A. going B. playing C. doing D. making
10. I dinner for my family after school.
A. cook usually B. usually cook C. usually cooks D. am usually cook
11. you get lots of presents on your birthday last year?